



Glory be to God whose power, working in us, can do infinitely more than we can ask or imagine.

/cf. Ephesians 3, 20/

Dear Sisters,

one of the greatest gifts we have received during our tertianship is the 30-day-retreat taking place from 7 January to 7 February in Nemi. It was a special time for each of us.

We would like to thank each of you for this opportunity and for accompanying and supporting us in prayer. We feel that your prayer offered for us has helped us to open our hearts to the gift of God's grace.

We have continued our spiritual renewal, rediscovering the beauty of our Ursuline vocation. We recently attended a session on St Mary of the Incarnation.

We send our warmest greetings from Rome and assure you of our prayers for each of you. We especially remember our sisters in Ukraine, praying that the war will end as soon as possible. May in this time of Lent Saint Angela "join us in love, go with us in the time of pilgrimage, teach and lead us in Spirit".

Shelly, on Caribbean Province

sr. magdelena osa Anto Statute du Christ four (France)

(Sloved Liar) (Poland) (France)

(Roland-Ukraind-Nother Lands)

Sv. Kenne Stand Senedihla Rosario

Narselina/lon Crech Republic México Lindonesia)

Praedee THAJLAND Modand

Scenar USA-C

THAJLAND Modand